DBSA

Development Bank
of Southern Africa

30 March 2016
Dear Supplier

RE: REGISTRATION WITH CENTRAL SUPPLIER DATABASE

The DBSA as a schedule two (2) public entity is required to comply with all relevant National Treasury
circulars, instruction notices and practice notes.

The Office of the Chief Procurement Officer (OCPO) at National Treasury published circular no.3 in
December 2015 informing all the organs of state including the DBSA that all current suppliers are to
register with the Central Supplier Database (CSD).

Suppliers who are currently doing business with the DBSA are required to register on the CSD site if
your organisation has not yet done so. Registration is a compulsory requirement for conducting
business with DBSA effective 1 April 2016.

For enquiries kindly Matthew Nyalungu at scmcompliance@dbsa.org
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Supply Chain Manager
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